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                               Thursday 23rd January 2025   

   

Parents’ Consultations – February 2025 

   

Dear Parents/Carers,   

   

The children have had a brilliant first half of the academic year here at St Chad’s and we would 

like to invite you into school for a parents’ consultation with your child’s teacher. 

 

The face-to-face parent consultations will be taking place on the following dates:  

 

Parent Consultation 

Day 

Times available Which classes How to sign up 

Wednesday 12th 

February 2025 

4pm – 7pm All Classes Parents/carers to book 

a face-to-face 

parents’ consultation 

using Arbor. 
Thursday 13th February 

2025 

4pm – 6pm       All Classes 

 

As with the parent consultations that took place in October 2024, we are asking you to book a 

parent consultation slot by signing into your child’s school Arbor account.   

 

As always, the parent consultations will continue to be strictly 10 minutes and will provide an 

opportunity for you to discuss your child’s progress and view some examples of class work that have 

been completed across the curriculum.  If you have something specific that you would like to 

discuss with your child’s class teacher, you may prefer to arrange a time outside of the parent 

consultation to discuss this due to the 10 minute limit. Please dojo the class teacher in the first 

instance to arrange this.    
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The parent consultations will be taking place in your child’s class.  If your child is in KS2, curriculum 

books will be available for viewing in the school hall, prior to your appointment.  If your child is in 

KS1, curriculum books will be available outside of your child’s classroom in their tray.  Reception 

books will be available to view within the Reception classroom.       

   

   

Kind regards,   

   

James Ridd  

Deputy Headteacher    

   

   

   

   

   

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
                           


